
 

 

 

 

         December 2022 

 

Dear prospective headteacher,  

Thank you for showing an interest in becoming the new headteacher of Stubbins 

Primary School. 

Our school is a fair and happy school where we all work well together. We are caring 

children who all help each other and learn together. Our staff represent each child as 

an individual and support us with our emotional wellbeing. Stubbins is a fun place to 

be. We have great assemblies and we also have many organised events such as the 

Christmas Fair, Spring party, Halloween disco and many more. We are surrounded 

by wonderful greenery, nature and wildlife.  

We are looking for a headteacher who will work well with teachers, support staff and 

governors to ensure that our school continues to be an enjoyable and welcoming 

environment.  

We would like our new headteacher to be:  

 fun but fair- having fun with the children and has a good sense of humour 

 kind hearted and polite spreading happiness across the school 

 loyal, honest and trustworthy 

 a good speaker with a loud voice 

 punctual and organised 

 responsible 

 supportive - respecting the children’s independence  

 able to remember people’s names 

 intelligent 

 able to host interesting assemblies 

 getting involved with teaching the children lessons 

If you feel that you could be our headteacher then we hope to meet you soon. 

Regards,  

The School Council 

 

 

 

 


